
Sainsbury site for disposal & Redevelopment for residential flats. 

This planning is outrageous & as a resident of a locally resential housing estate which is now protected
(Lakeside Estate) and one who shops within the Enfield Borough as I am a pensioner & so is my companion .. 
why were we all not notified of this inconsiderate proposal. 

We strongly oppose the disposal of Sainsbury’s on Green Lanes, Winchmore Hill and totally disagree with the 
continuation of such development for residential homes.  The already disrupted traffic through the introduction 
of the cycle Lane, making the road so narrow, in addition to increased traffic because of estate road closures is 
quite enough for us all to cope with.

Enough is enough.  Take our thoughts into account for once.  Objections are not being taken seriously lately and 
it’s time to take notice.   Allotments/council land should used across the Borough for building new properties 
for our newly married couples so they can affordably buy them from the Council so they can get out of the 
private rental sector which crucifies their finances and way forward together. 

Leave Green Lanes alone now.  It’s just not sensible.
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